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Over 185 Equipped at Recent Louisiana Events 

Mar. 7:  Workshop at St Thomas More Catholic 

Church (Eunice) - 23 attended 

Mar. 7:  Workshop for Iron Will Enterprises school 

(Carencro) – 35 attended 

Mar. 10:  Presentations for St. Edmund Catholic 

School religion classes (Eunice) – 110 attended 

Mar. 11:  Workshop held at private residence 

(Lafayette) – 6 attended 

Mar. 14:  Workshop at Nicholls State University 

(Thibodaux) – 15 attended 

Mar. 15&16:  Outreach with kiosk & poll table at 

Nicholls State University (Thibodaux) – photos below. 

SUPPORT-RAISING UPDATE:  MARCH 2017 

As of March 22, I have reached 51% of my support-raising goal for my two-year JFA internship. To all who have joined my monthly 

support team: Thank you!  I cannot do this work without your help and I am so grateful for your generosity and belief in JFA’s mission. 

So far, 50 individuals or families have supported my work financially.  If you have not already,  

please prayerfully consider partnering with me by joining my monthly support team! 

Back to Work in Kansas 
Training Events at Home & My Ongoing Internship Away 

 
 
 

 
Dear Family and Friends, 

 

I am excited to announce that I have moved back to  
Wichita, Kansas and am once again working from the Justice For 
All home office!  My recent Louisiana trip was a huge success! 
Here are just a few highlights from the events we put on: 
 

 March 7:  It was a joy and honor to speak to 35 students 
at Iron Will Enterprises Home School.  This is the school 
from which I graduated, a place that in many ways molded 
me into the Christian and pro-life advocate I am today. 

 March 10:  110 students attended our presentations for St. 
Edmund Catholic School’s religion classes.  They were very 
attentive and some of them expressed interest in future 
pro-life seminars and even in full-time pro-life work. 

 March 14:  15 people attended the workshop we held at 
Nicholls State University.  Responses from participants were encouraging. Here are three of my favorites:  

“This program has made me more confident and passionate in approaching my fellow classmates and Nicholls students to 
discuss and engage in [the] abortion discussion.” – Taylor 

“The speakers were amazing. I’ve been to many talks about abortion and I have already learned new things.” – Brennan 

“I think this workshop was very helpful. I learned so much today and I feel this workshop will help me talk more freely about 
[my pro-life beliefs.]” – Akadya 

 March 15&16:  JFA’s first-ever outreach event at Nicholls State University outreach was held over two days.  
Our team, along with Nicholls State Students for Life 
club members, had many great conversations with pro-

choice advocates on campus. 
Hearts were changed and 
many seeds were planted 
through conversation. One 
pro-choice advocate even 
said, “I’m so glad that I 
stopped to talk to you today.” 

 

- Grace Fontenot 
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